
Ref.U-12021/08/2021-MEC     Dated: 18-04-2022 
 

NOTICE 
 

Urgent Attention Institutes participating in SS Counselling for D.M/ M.Ch/ 
DNB SS Courses: 
 
 

 

The MCC of DGHS is receiving requests from Super Speciality Colleges who want to 

change their Fee structure for Super Speciality Courses for the upcoming Round-2 of SS 

Counselling 2021. 

 

In this regard, it is mentioned that the intramcc portal is being opened for SS Institutes to 

make necessary changes in their profile, if any. Colleges are also requested to 

contribute any new seats at their institutes for Round-2 of SS Counselling on intramcc 

portal upto 04:00 P.M of 19.04.2022. Kindly note that seats remaining vacant after 

Round-1 due to Non Reporting, Non Joining or cancellation are already in system and 

need not be contributed again on the intramcc portal as it will cause duplication of seats in 

the matrix. 

 

Keeping in view, the paucity of time, institutes are requested to make any changes in the 

profile at the earliest on the portal and notify the same on their Institute website for the 

information to participating candidates. Also, any new seats may be contributed timely, 

within stipulated time. The information regarding changes made by the Institutes and New 

Seats added (if any) on the intramcc portal, may be sent to MCC on email 

mccsuperspeciality@gmail.com 
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